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Rescue One Foundation board of directors seeks
applicants to fill vacancy
Submitted by John Kennedy
The Rescue One Foundation has a vacancy on its Board of Directors and seeks applications from interested
residents from the Moraga-Orinda Fire District, particularly those from Orinda. 
The Rescue One Foundation was formed to receive tax-free donations, fund educational programs for
firefighter/paramedics, and purchase lifesaving equipment to enhance the effectiveness of fire district
emergency medical services. Since its formation, the foundation has purchased over $400,000 worth of
equipment that would not have been available through the district's regular budget. 
The board presently consists of 11 members who meet on the first Monday evening of the month nine
months each year. The foundation's primary activities are participation in the fire district open houses in
Orinda and Moraga in April and October, respectively, plus the Fourth of July celebrations in Orinda and
Moraga each year. For further information about this position, please visit www.mofd.org/about/rescueone. 
Letters of interest should be sent no later than Dec. 31 to: Rescue One Foundation, 1280 Moraga Way,
Moraga, CA 94556.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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